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More Help Expected for the Victims of the Caldor Fire…
West Slope Foundation, Element 79 Vineyards, Pioneer Volunteer Firefighters Association, Fair Play Winery Association, and Creekside Cork and Brew invite guests to experience down-home hospitality and to help a good cause at the same time.

El Dorado County, CA. (November 12, 2022)— The West Slope Foundation, Element 79 Vineyards and Winery, along with the wineries of Fair Play, Pioneer Volunteer Firefighters Association (PVFA), and Creekside Cork and Brew are hosting the 2nd  “Out of the Ashes” Fundraiser. This event will have over 15 local wineries pouring tastings paired with Tappas prepared by Casey of Creekside Cork and Brew. This evening Fundraising event will have food pairings, live music by Tom Powers, wine tasting, silent auctions, live auctions, and more. 
 “For people that want an authentic wine and food experience where proceeds serve the west slope Caldor Fire Survivor’s immediate and long-term individual needs, you won’t want to miss this fantastic event,” says Scot Telfer, Executive Director of the West Slope Foundation. Registration is required in advance for this event. You can go to the registration form located at West Slope Foundation’s Facebook page, web page, or email info@westslopefoundation.org.
The West Slope Foundation was formed to meet the current and long-term individual needs of the Caldor Fire Survivors of Grizzly Flats and surrounding communities in the burn scar.
####
The West Slope Foundation (WSF), Pioneer Volunteer Firefighters Association (PVFA), Element 79 Vineyards and Winery, Fair Play Winery Association and Creekside Cork and Brew have all come together to provide this experience to further benefit our neighbors who have been affected by this terrible event that decimated the small town of Grizzly Flats. The cost of this event is 65.00 per person and will be held on November 12, from 4:00 – 7:00 PM. The event will be held in the Winery Building at Element 79 Vineyards and Winery. This event is selling out fast, so register now. Ticket sales close November 5, and will not be available at the door. 


